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Report of the Strategy and Policy Committee 
Meeting of Thursday 14 May 2009 
 
 
Members:  Mayor Prendergast (Deputy Chair), Councillors Ahipene-

Mercer, Best, Cook, Coughlan, Foster, Gill, Goulden, 
McKinnon (Chair), Morrison, Pannett, Pepperell, Ritchie, 
Wade-Brown and Wain. 

 
 
THE COMMITTEE RECOMMENDS: 
 
 
1. ITEM 106/09P HERITAGE GRANTS 

(1215/52/IM) (REPORT 6) 
 
NOTED: 
 
The Committee referred the recommendation to Council. 
 
The following is the recommendation from the Committee. 
 
THAT the Strategy and Policy Committee: 
 
1. Receive the information. 
 
2. Agrees to the allocation of grants to applicants in the March 2009 

round of the Built Heritage Incentive Fund, as assessed by Council 
officers as follows: below, with the exception of 100 Hobson Street 
which will be considered separately upon receipt of further 
information to be provided before the end of this meeting. 

 

Project Grant 
Recommended 

(1) 143-147 Vivian Street (Formerly Liks Niteclub) $20,000.00 

(2) Reid House, 191-195 Cuba Street $20,000.00 

(3) House, 50 Tarikaka Street $15,000.00 

(4) House, 52 Tarikaka Street $1,783.00 

(5) House, 24 Ascot Street $3,722.50 



 

(6) House, 11 Salisbury Garden Court $5,000.00 

(7) Path, Salisbury Garden Court $1,050.00 

(8) House, 100 Hobson Street, Thorndon $20,000.00 

(9) Trades Hall, 124-128 Vivian Street $30,000.00 

Total 
$116,555.50 
$96,555.50 

 
 
 
 
 

Ian McKinnon 
Chair 
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